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NEW FLIGHT PATHS OVER KINGSTON? vou may or may not have recently received a leaflet

through your door about Heathrow’s proposed new flight paths. The airport is planning to increase the amount of
flights that can land and depart by altering flight patterns and paths. (This is completely separate from the proposed
third runway at Heathrow, which will also inevitably increase air traffic across South west London). The proposal

includes an increase in number and a lowering of altitude of flights directly over Kingston, including the Spring Grove
area.

Heathrow are obliged to consult with the communities that would be affected. The consultation process includes:

1. Aleaflet (which has only been patchily delivered)

2. A website www.heathrowconsultation.com which aims to explain their proposals and a survey which asks
for a response from local people.

3. An exhibition at Kingston University Penrhyn Rd Campus on Thursday 14th Feb from 2-8pm

The closing date for comments from affected communities is 4th March. If you feel strongly about increased
flights paths over our community, please respond via the website or by visiting the exhibition.



Spring into
Spring

with the SGRA Association

Barn Dance

March 29t* at 7.30pm

St John’s Parish Hall

Tickets: £8 adults, £4 concessions
or £20 for a family ticket.

There will be a live band and callers and the ticket price includes a delicious hot
supper. Tickets can be purchased in advance from McCluskey’s Off Licence,
Bloomfield Road, or from Karol Smal (020 8549 8424) or Gordon Bell (0208549 8540) .



